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St. James? looking for auction items

	St. James' Anglican Church in Caledon East is looking for items to be sold at the upcoming silent auction.

People at the church are looking for people who would like to offer a catered dinner for four, or make available a cottage for a week

next summer, or a pair of tickets to a show or sporting event. They could also use pieces of art or fine furniture that the owner might

no longer have room for.

The silent auction will start Oct. 26 and run throughout November.

For more information or to arrange pickup, call 905-584.9635 or email at church_office@stjamescaledoneast.ca
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